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20th September 2024 
CROSSING PATROL OFFICER RE-LOCATION 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Our crossing patrol officer will be re-locating their position on Trinity Road from Monday 23rd 
September 2024.   
 
This is as a result of the works about to begin at the ‘TRIN’ and the resulting closure of one of 
our entrances, as explained in my letter earlier in the week. 
 
From Monday 23rd September 2024, and for the foreseeable future, the crossing patrol officer 
will be operating from opposite number 68, Trinity Road.  This position has been determined 
by North East Lincolnshire Council (Traffic and Road Safety Department) after extensive health 
and safety surveys having been conducted. 
 
Polite reminder: 
 
For yours and your child’s safety, please be reminded that: 
 

 you are to wait until the School Crossing Patrol Officer reaches the middle of the road, 
the traffic is stopped and they have said it is safe to cross, before you begin crossing the 
road; 
 

 as you are crossing, walk in front of them, not behind, so they can see you at all times; 
 
 
Your continued support in protecting the safety of all of our children, and their parent / carers, is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 

Headteacher 
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